
 
 

Christmas is Coming….!  
3rd November 2016 

Dear Parents 

 

We have arranged for a panto production company to come into school on Friday 

6th January 2017.  The performance is Jack and the Beanstalk. 

 

On 15th December we have also arranged to take the whole school to Norton Priory 

for the Victorian Christmas Party.  Lunch will not be provided so please send your 

child with a packed lunch or order one at school for £2.40.  Those children who 

receive Free School Meals will have one provided by the kitchen. 

 

The combined cost for both these events will be £10.00 which includes 

refreshments during the panto. 

 

Please can you complete the slip below and return to school together with payment 

by Friday 2nd December. 

 

Kind regards 

 

P Newman 

 
Headteacher 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Christmas Events 2016/17 

 

Name of Child: ………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

School Lunch Required:    

 

I give permission for my child to see the Panto on Friday 6th January 2017 and to 

attend the Norton Priory Christmas Party on Thursday 15th December 2016.   

 

Please find enclosed the sum of £10.00. 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………………Parent/guardian 

 

Date: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

“Oh yes it is!!” 

“Oh no it isn’t!” 


